
BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
RIVER DELTA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

445 Montezuma Street 
Rio Vista, California 9457-1561 

BOARD AGENDA BRIEFING 
Meeting Date: June 11, 2019     Attachments:   X 
 
From: Elizabeth Keema-Aston, Chief Business Officer  Item Number:  9.7 
 
Type of item: (Action, Consent Action or Information Only):    Information Only 
 

SUBJECT: 
Public Hearing, District Budget for FY 2019-20       

 

BACKGROUND: 
California state law requires that school districts hold a public hearing prior to 
taking action to approve a new budget for the Fiscal Year beginning July 1. 

 

STATUS: 
District management will present information concerning the Budget Proposal.  A 
public hearing will be held for public comment.  At the June 25, 2019 regular 
meeting the Board will take action to approve the proposed District Budget for FY 
2019-20. 

 

PRESENTER: 
 Elizabeth Keema-Aston, Chief Business Officer 

 

OTHER PEOPLE WHO MIGHT BE PRESENT:   
 DISTRICT STAFF AND INTERESTED MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC 
 

COST AND FUNDING SOURCES: N/A 
See attached information 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 
 

That the Board open a public hearing for public comment on the proposed budget for 
2019-20. 

        Time allocated:     5 minutes 
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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
River Delta Unified School District 

Board Meeting 
June 11, 2019, 6:30 p.m. 

Walnut Grove Elementary 
Walnut Grove, California 

PROPOSED BUDGET 2019-2020 
  

 
California State law requires the governing boards of each public school 
district to adopt a budget for the next fiscal year by June 30 of the prior fiscal 
year.  Governing Boards are allowed to revise the budget during the course of 
the year to reflect changes in revenue and expenditures.  Staff has prepared a 
budget document in accordance with known facts and reasonable 
assumptions concerning district operations for the 2019-2020 fiscal year. 
 
The budget is being presented to the Board at the June 25, 2019 for adoption.  
 
Interested parties may: 1. Submit written comments to the Board (c/o District 
Office, 445 Montezuma Street, Rio Vista 94571); 2. Address the Board 
regarding the budget at the June 11 meeting; and/or 3. Contact Ms. Keema-
Aston, CBO (707-374-1700) with questions regarding the Proposed Budget 
document. A copy of the Proposed Budget is available at the District Office, 
445 Montezuma Street, Rio Vista for public viewing between June 6 and 
June 11, 2019. 
 

For questions, please call Ms. Keema-Aston, Chief Business Services Officer at 
(707)-374-1700. 
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